KGBA Board Meeting Brief

February 8, 2016

Sue, Ashley, Kathrin, Brenda Lee and Kam present

Treasurer's Report was accepted

Meeting minutes from January were accepted

2016 budget proposal will be voted on during the March meeting.

Decision was made to add disclaimer "for historical purposes only – does not necessarily reflect the views of the Association" to website newsletter and article pages.

Vote - Effective immediately, the Kinder Goat Breeders Association will require tattoos on all registration application. Microchips may still be included on registrations and serve as optional additional forms of identification, but do not replace tattoos" - all present in favor.

Decision was made to have portion of association promotional materials printed in house by our promotions coordinator on an as-needed basis. The association will cover the cost of an ink cartridge and paper.

Meeting adjourned